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Year 11 Christmas Reward 2021  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
What a great start to the new school year! Most students have returned with a clear focus for the year 
ahead. 
As many of you are aware we, here at NLC, aim to reward our students for their hard word, attendance 
and attitude to learning, at every opportunity. Christmas is almost upon us and we would like to reward 
those students that have continued to get it right, all the time. 
 
This year we have agreed, with the Year 11 Prefect Team, those that qualify will have an afternoon off 
timetable. We have arranged for a deluxe burger van and Dixons Ice Cream to provide lunch. This will 
take place on the afternoon of Thursday 16th December.  
 
Each and every student in Year 11 currently has a place provisionally booked for this opportunity.  
 
The reward is totally free to all those students that meet the criteria. 
 
Those that do not meet the criteria will attend their normal lunchtime and lessons as normal. 
 
Criteria for the Christmas reward 
 
In order to qualify, students must meet the criteria below: - 
 
Attitude 
 
Year 11 Your child has 8 ATL grades across their different subjects. To be eligible, students must 
achieve a minimum of 6 green or better ‘ATL’ grades in their end of term report.  
 
 
Uniform 
All students are expected to attend school, in uniform, every day. 
 
On Monday 13th December all students who have met the criteria will be informed.  
 
Reports will be sent via the SIMS parent app during the last week of term. If you require a registration 
code for the SIMS parent app please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sam Diskin 
Head of Year 


